
 
ATTACHMENT A 

Department  o f  Transportat ion  
250 Fran k H.  Ogawa Plaza,  Suite 4344  

Oakland Ca l i fornia  94612-2033 
(510) 238-2967  

 
 

 
 
Tess Lengyel Executive Director  
Alameda County Transportation Commission  
1111 Broadway #800 Oakland, CA 94607  
 
Re: Letter of Support for the Alameda County Transportation Commission’s San 
Pablo Avenue Project (“Project”)  
 
Dear Executive Director Lengyel:  
 
The City of Oakland is encouraged to support the Alameda County Transportation 
Commission’s San Pablo Avenue Corridor Project and looks forward to continuing to 
partner with Alameda CTC and Oaklanders during the upcoming detailed design phase.  
 
This Project promises safety improvements on one of the City’s highest injury corridors. The 
Project seeks to provide high-quality transportation options for neighbors and businesses 
along and adjacent to San Pablo Avenue. Improving safety and enhancing access for 
people walking, biking, and taking transit is consistent with multiple City plans and policies, 
including our Safe Oakland Streets Initiative, Transit Action Strategy, Bike Plan, Pedestrian 
Plan, and Equitable Climate Action Plan.  
 
The City welcomes the Project’s goals to:  

• Enhance safety for all travel modes 
• Improve comfort and quality of trips for all users 
• Support a strong local economy and efficiently address the needs of existing residents and 

business owners, while accommodating growth along the corridor and respecting local contexts 
• Promote equitable transportation and design solutions  

 
On behalf of the City of Oakland, we look forward to working together to realize these goals, 
continuing broad and meaningful community engagement, and pursuing detailed design of 
the Project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Edward D. Reiskin 



City Administrator, Oakland 


